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INSPIRED BY THE PAST,
BUILDING FOR THE FUTURE!

Phase II: Maintenance and Programming



The Holy Name Alumni Field 
House Grand Opening Event 
was held on Thursday, September 5th, 2024. It was 
an amazing evening of celebration for everyone 
who has been a part of the Restore the Glory 
Campaign. The highlight of the evening was 
our guests of honor, Frank and Pam Solich. 
There was laughter and sharing, hugs 
and whoops of joy as everyone entered 
the newly renovated field house.

A dream come true because of YOU!

Frank & Pam celebrated 
a milestone wedding 
anniversary on September 
3rd. The couple married 
at Holy Name Church 
on September 3, 1966. 
Following their attendance 
at the Holy Name event, 
Frank celebrated his 80th 
Birthday on September 8th! 
Fr. Damien Cook, Pastor, 
blessed the couple for their 
commitment to each other 
and to the well-being of 
young adults.

Restore the Glory Committee/
Board Back Row, Left to Right: Bob 
Muelleman H75, Fr. Damien Cook, 
Fred Bender H73, Chris Huerter, James 
Goodman, Ken Hahn, Tim Davlin 
G71. Front Row, Left to Right: Cheryll 
Brachle, Teresa Burks H72, Colleen 
Peterson H77, John Wingender H68. 
(Not pictured: Michael Davlin G69, 
Gene Dunn, Bill & Mary Moeschler, Art 
Peter, Christopher Rodgers, John Ryan 
G74, Brent Bettenhausen, Downey 
Fitzgerald, Tom LaHood H55, James 
Mullin H54, Shawn Peterson H70).

Milestone celebrations 
deserve a beautiful 
cake! Created by 
Tierney Neneman 
owner of T iers Cakes.

Restore the Glory 
Chair Couple: 
Tom H66 and 
Anne Pogge

Restore the Glory 
Chair Couple: 
Curt H71 and 

Julie Simon
A selection of various uniforms 

from past to present.

A tribute to over 70 years of 
athletic accomplishments. 

Trophies adorned the tables 
as centerpieces.
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Campaign. The highlight of the evening was 
our guests of honor, Frank and Pam Solich. 



Phase II: Maintenance and Programming

The Holy Name Men’s Club is grateful for the success of 
Phase I of the Restore the Glory Campaign. Because of 
your generosity we have accomplished the renovation 
of this seventy year old building and given it new life. 
Thank You!

The Restore the Glory Campaign encompasses the 
renovation of the building and a maintenance fund 
for the future. It is our intent to build the $1,000,000 
William F. Giles, 
III Maintenance 
Fund to ensure 
stability for the 
future. Phase 
II also provides 
funding for 
athletic and 
educational 
programming 
for this innercity 
community. 

Restore the Glory Phase II is critical for the children and 
families of this community. Bringing the field house back 
to life means that we need to maintain it for the future. 
Please consider a gift today! The Donor Recognition piece 
shown below is a compilation of names of combined or 
one-time gifts of $1,000 or more, since the onset of the 
campaign in 2019. This is a temporary recognition piece 
as names will be added until we have fully funded Phase 
II. Donor names 
are added to 
the recognition 
piece when 
your combined 
campaign 
donations reach 
$1,000, or you 
donate $1,000 
or more.  

During this Season of Giving, thank you for your support. 
Phase I accomplished the renovation of the building. The space 

is beautiful and useful for the community. Please consider 
Restore the Glory Phase II for your end of year charitable giving.

Blessings for a peaceful Thanksgiving, a joyous Christmas and a Happy New Year 
from the Holy Name Men’s Club Restore the Glory Campaign committee and board. Peace!

Restore the Glory 
Campaign Goal: $5,000,000 

Committed & Pledged 
Gifts to Date $3,800,000 

Phase I Total $3,370,000 
Phase I Renovation & 
Construction $2,794,000 

Site Preparation & 
Contingency $576,000 

Phase II Total: $1,630,000 
William F. Giles, III 
Maintenance Fund $1,000,000 

Programming and 
Equipment $630,000 

Please consider a Phase II gift as we 
move toward the second rising of the 
iconic Holy Name Alumni Field House.

WE ARE BUILDING FOR THE 
FUTURE!
LET’S MAKE THIS THE BEST 
PLACE FOR CHILDREN!
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HNMC Fish Fry 2025
Spread the news! The 2025 
Holy Name Men’s Club 
FryDay’s of Lent returns on 
Friday, February 28, 2025. 
Hope to see you there and 
WE NEED YOU! Volunteers 
are needed! Please consider 
a volunteer position. Email 
Downey Fitzgerald at 
d.fitzgerald@hnmensclub.org

Thank you!

John Wingender H68, 
Marty Evans H70, 

Leonard Andresen H67, 
Terry Peters H69, Tim 
Poldrugo H68, Frank 

Solich, Leo Pearson H69, 
Mike Peters H69, Paul 

Sieczkowski H68, 
Joe Adler H67

The new space is 
all dressed up to 
welcome alumni 
and friends!

Beautiful memories can 
only be created because 

of great volunteers. 
Thanks Marcia Nichols 

Meredith H74 and Karen 
Shea Lechner HF74

Joe Adler H67, 
Leonard Andresen 
H67, Frank Solich, 
Dick Brown H67


